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Dog Disappears, Theft Possible 
(KMZA)--A unique case of theft in Nemaha County where a missing dog is believed to have been
stolen. 

The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office says the report regarding the possible theft of the piebald
dachshund was made on Saturday. The dog disappeared from 5303 Abbot in Goff sometime
between 8:00 on the morning of August 23rd and 9:00 that night. 

The loss of the dog is estimated at around $1,800. 
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